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of mixed powder and thin webs in the anununition in question; 

but even so there would be no gun damage and no safety hazard 

when such ammunition is fired in a Model 700. 

The Chairman noted that although these results are 

supported by the investigations to date, similar tests should 

be conducted with a Remington Model 742 rifle, which represents 

the minimum chamber strength condition for a rifle cf the 

caliber in question. Ammunition Research 

conduct such tests • 
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